MEMORANDUM
DATE:


October 31, 2007


TO:


Steering Committee

FROM:

Lynn M. Bradley, Chair

Committee on Student and Campus Community (CSCC)

RE:


Posting of Flyers 


CSCC has considered the charge to modify “TCNJ’s policy regarding the posting of materials”.  The Committee has determined that the charge is not an issue of policy, but rather a clarification of existing procedures outlined in the Student Activities and Leadership Development’s Posting, Duplicating, Banner, Chalking, Mailbox, Stuffer, and Table Tent Guidelines.


In response to our concern, The Office of Student Activities and Leadership Development has confirmed that they will modify the guidelines by adding a new statement to the list of existing guidelines.  There are currently five bullet points that address expectations for all materials to be approved for posting, in brief they are:

1. Harassment compliance

2. No alcohol references

3. Approvals only once per day

4. Denied approval information

5. Distribution information

The following statement will be added as the third bullet point, bringing the new total bullet points to six:


“Materials to be posted must include the name of the sponsor(s).  Abbreviations of sponsor name(s) are acceptable subject to approval by The Office of Student Activities and Leadership Development.”
